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I strongly oppose HB3501. I'm honestly outraged anyone would even propose such a 

bill. It puts the rights of a few over the rights of many. And the many are the ones who 

are paying your salary and paying to live in this city which is increasingly becoming 

less and less desirable. We, as citizens of Portland, deserve to feel safe in our city 

and we frequently do not when passing by tents and people laying on the street. 

Business owners deserve the right to run their businesses and make a living. 

Children deserve the right to walk to and from school and not have to see drug 

addicted and mentally ill people sleeping on the sidewalk. Use the copious amounts 

of money given to the counties to house and help these poor people. Do NOT 

continue to enable them.  


